
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 11, 2021 9:12 AM 
'christianwagley@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/11/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04662-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: christianwagley@everyactioncustom.com <christianwagley@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 8:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

We need better efficiency standards for Florida's utilities. We have granted these utilities monopoly status, and in return 
they must help meet the needs of Florida's residents and businesses. Energy efficiency helps our economy by employing 
thousands of Floridians and reducing operating costs for businesses. It also is good for the environment, as much of our 
state's air and water pollution comes from electricity production. Please mandate that our utilities do better, as they are 
way behind most of the nation. Thank you! 

Christian Wagley, Pensacola, FL 

Sincerely, 
Christian Wagley 
Pensacola, FL 32501 
christianwagley@gmail.com 
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